Is the cultural bias of this campus so White that Black students must necessarily feel alienated? Whether or not overt discrimination exists, can Black students feel comfortable here in their own life style, or must they conform to the White life style?

These and many other questions on institutional racism will be explored by college students from all over the country at a conference at Motre Dame Movember 28 to December 1. Those interested in discussing these problems in relationship to Bennington, please come to a meeting in Middle House, Monday October 28 at 7:30.

If interested, but cannot attend the meeting speak to Louisa Putnam or Erika Johnstone.